CLS

From: WaterAmountDue <WaterAmountDue@Phila.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 7:21 AM

To:

Subject: RE: 1209-17 Norwalk Rd Apt 8-Water & Sewer Request

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,
This location not billed per units. ommon meter.

AMB

From:

Sent: Friday, February 16, 2024 11:13 AM

To: WaterAmountDue <WaterAmountDue@Phila.gov>
Subject: 1209-17 Norwalk Rd Apt 8-Water & Sewer Request

Hello,

Please find the attached request and provided the requested details.

Since this is a RUSH Request, it will be more helpful if we could have the information at the earliest.

Regards,

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this message is proprietary and/or confidential and may be privileged. If
you are not the intended recipient of this communication, you are hereby notified to: (i) delete the message and all
copies; (ii) do not disclose, distribute or use the message in any manner; and (iii) notify the sender immediately. (iv)
The recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of malware. The company accepts no
liability for any damage caused by any Malware transmitted by this email.



